


unforeseen matters arise during implementation of the approved registration standard, including 
if there are any delays to its commencement as proposed. 
Finally, Ministers thank the PsyBA for also providing the new diagram that illustrates the 
training pathways to general registration as a psychologist that will be published along with other 
explanatory material to support implementation of the approved registration standard. 
We trust that the AHWMC's approval of this revised registration standard will help support a 
smooth implementation in the coming months. 

Yours sincerely 

TJl 'Jack Snelling 
Chair 
Australian Health Workforce Ministerial Council 

6 November 2015 

cc: Mr Martin Fletcher, CEO, AHPRA: martin.fletcher@ahpra.gov.au 
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